
From: Tarrington Parish Clerk <tarringtonparishclerk@gmail.com>  
Sent: 16 March 2022 15:07 
To: Atkins, Charlotte <Charlotte.Atkins@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Re-consultation - 213876 - Land west of Garbrook, Little Tarrington 

 

 

Tarrington Parish Council object to the amend and would like to see the developer 

implement all the recommendations provided in the consultation response from Nigel 

Koch, Senior landscape Officer; in particular recommendation 5. Plant hedgerow 

trees along the main road. This is a defining feature of the Herefordshire landscape. 

It is recommended to consider oaks as the main species. 

 

All comments made in the parish council response dated 2nd December 2021 remain 

unchanged. 

 

Paul Hayden 

Clerk 

Tarrington Parish Council 

 

 
This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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